file

THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

MEMORAN DUM

TO Anne Hockey	FROM Jen Anderson Kan Lib Ahog Stews Oct 10 1924
	Oct 10 1924
Here is the o	riginal mensor and the
reply I sent	according to your instructions
in our rowersation	lotteg.

THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

MEMORANDUM

ro Bill Watson

Assistant Librarian

FROM Jerry Andersen

Law Library

October 8

19 74

Re: A.U.C.E. bulletin board for Law Library (your memo of Oct. 7/74)

I have been in touch with our union Organizer, Ms Anne Hockey (224-5613), who advises me to ask you to contact the A.U.C.E. Executive in regard to this matter. They will be having a meeting on the last wednesday of this month and would be able to give consideration of this expenditure at that time. (As a Shop Steward, I do not have the power to do this.)

If you contact Ms Hockey at the above number, I'm sure she will be most happy to help you.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Jerry Andersen, Law Library Shop Steward (A.U.C.E.#1)

THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

MEMORAN DUM

TO Gerry Anderson	FROM Bill Watson
Law Library	Assistant Librarian
	October 7, 1974

Re: A.U.C.E. BULLETIN BOARD FOR LAW LIBRARY.

The contract between U.B.C. and the A.U.C.E. calls for bulletin boards to be made available for the use of the union. The costs of the boards and their installation are to be shared equally by the University and the A.U.C.E.

I propose to install a 24 inch by 36 inch board on the northern end of the east wall of room 210. The cost is expected to be \$25 or \$30 installed.

Please let me have your written response to this proposal as soon as you are able so that I can initiate the appropriate work request.

Kest in Ostober.